
From: Betty M M Wong   
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:01 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re New Mayor 
 
Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
  
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I want to let you know that I would like to see a by-election to decide 
who our new mayor is. The elected Mayor will have a strong resident base.  
 
I  support online voting as it will save costs. Most people, having been home for almost 2 years, are 
by now computer savvy enough to do that.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Betty Wong 
57 Briggs Avenue 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4B 3A4 
 
 
 


